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Dr. Dinsmore, 

I will be in Ames sometime this week. I will try to catch you then. 

We have found 5 Harrier nests(l is a second attempt). All of them have 

been in unharvested or in unharvested portions of CRP Switchgrass fields 

in Lucas county. One nest was successful (at least 3 juveniles were seen 

today) and we still have one with eggs that we found on 6/24. 

We have seen/heard Henslows sparrows. A couple in Lucas, one in Monroe 

and one in Appanoose counties. 

Les 

> > Les > 

> No problem with me. We should talk this summer before the class starts 

> so you know what I cover. You may have seen much of this before. Also, 

> the class now fills the classroom so the first day will prob be standing 

> room only. After that it should drop a bit. 

> 

> Hope your summer is going well. Heard that you found a couple of harrier 

> nests. Wondered where they were and if they were successful. Also any 

> sign of Henslows sparrows this summer. 

> 

> jjd 
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